
 
 
 

SANTA BARBARA 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Santa Barbara Local Agency 
Formation Commission scheduled for Thursday, January 1 , 2004 at 2:00 PM is cancelled.  
 
The next regular meeting will be held on Thursday, February 5, 2004. 
 
Please call the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 

 
 

     BOB BRAITMAN 
     Executive Officer 
 
 
 
           
 
Dated:  December 8, 2003 
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